
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
The Motspur Park Gas Holders Development: 

 Get Involved!  

Help save our green spaces and neighbourhoods.  
Are you aware that the gas holders were to be brought down by 2029?  

Developers want to replace them now with 650 flats, up to 18 storeys high. However, they have 
failed to engage with many concerned residents.  

This development could have huge implications for the local community.  

 

                  Why you should be concerned  

• Traffic: cars and lorries along the only vehicular access, Green Lane  

• Public transport: trains are increasingly overcrowded  

• Public services: GPs and hospitals are already overstretched   

• Prevailing character of the area: our neighbourhoods are low-rise, residential  
suburbs  

• Biodiversity: the surrounding area is designated Metropolitan Open Land. Two sides 
       of the gas holder site are adjacent to ‘Sites of Importance for Nature Conservation’  

  

Stay updated and get involved! 

If you would like to know when the next consultation starts, or want to learn more 
about these issues, join the Facebook  group: 

https://www.facebook.com/groups/704791182169763 

 

 


